
Lake Villa Township and Lake Villa Highway Department 

 Budget and Appropriation Special Meeting 

Minutes of the May 11, 2015 

 

I. Call to order:  The Budget Hearing was called to order by Supervisor Venturi 

at 7:00 pm. 

 

II. Salute to the Flag: Led By Supervisor Venturi 

 

 

III. Roll call.  In attendance, Supervisor Venturi, Trustee Beadle, Trustee Stout, 

Trustee Berker, Trustee McCollum and Clerk Smuda and Assessor Lee was 

also in attendance. Highway Commissioner Jorgenson was not in attendance.  

 

IV. 2015/2016 Township Budget and Appropriation Ordinance: Motion to open to 

floor open the floor for the 2015/2016 Township Budget and Appropriation 

Ordinance by Trustee Beadle, seconded by Trustee McCollum.   No public 

comment. Motion to close by Trustee Beadle, seconded by Trustee 

McCollum. All ayes, motion passed.  

 

 

V. 2015/2016 Road District Budget and Appropriation Ordinance: Motion to 

open the floor for the 2015/2016 Road District Budget and Appropriation 

Ordinance by Trustee Berker, seconded by Trustee McCollum.  No public 

comment. Motion to close by Trustee Berker, seconded by Trustee 

McCollum.  All ayes, motion passes. 

  

VI. Citizens Wishing to Address the Board:  Theresa Springer, 20609 W. Isola, 

Lake Villa expressed her concerns over a message left by Highway 

Commission Jim Jorgenson regarding the number of cars and multiple last 

names living in a three bedroom single family home.  Theresa Springer 

explained to the board who was living in her home, also explained that her 

nephew parks on the street but the wheels are off the road.  Supervisor Venturi 

explained the Township parking ordinance and what to do if there is a special 

occasion with a number of people parking at her home 

 

.     

VII. Adjournment.  Motion to adjourn the Budget Hearing, by Trustee Beadle, 

seconded by Trustee Stout.  All ayes, motion passes.  Hearing adjourned at 

7:08 pm. 

 

Minutes of the May 11, 2015 Budget and appropriation hearing of Lake Villa Township 

prepared and respectfully submitted for approval at the next regular board meeting on 

June 8, 2015 by Jean Smuda, Lake Villa Township Clerk. 

 


